
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

For more information contact:
Chris Walsh, Director of Operations
(608) 364-2929

BELOIT TO STOP DEER CARCASS COLLECTION

October 9, 2015 – The City of Beloit’s Public Works Department is informing residents that it will no
longer collect deer carcasses at curbside.

In accordance with the City of Janesville’s sanitary landfill policy, deer carcasses must be disposed of
separate from regular waste and will not be accepted if they are co-mingled with other waste. Beloit Deer
Hunters are encouraged to use the City of Janesville Landfill for their disposal of deer carcasses.

Deer carcasses will be accepted on the dates and times listed below. For more information on the
City of Janesville Landfill or landfill policy, please call (608) 755-3110. For Solid Waste
information, call the City of Beloit Public Works Operations Facility at (608) 364-2929.

City of Janesville Landfill Hours
September – December: Weekdays: 8 a.m. – 2 p.m.

Saturdays: 8 a.m. – 12 p.m.

January – February: Saturdays: 8 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.
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